
 

 

Dear Parents 

Term 3 is due to start next week.  Teaching children at home can be stressful.  We 
don’t want the children to miss out on their learning, yet trying to keep them 
focused and engaged can be difficult.  Many of us at Monster Phonics are parents as 
well.  We realise how difficult it can be to teach children at home during these 
strange times.   

Therefore, to help you we have worked hard to create a special free Home 
Learning section which focuses on all Term 3 phonics activities that children should 
have been learning from next week. 

To access this section go to  

https://monsterphonics.com/home-learning-in-the-covid-19-lockdown/ 

We have also decided to continue to offer all of our material for free until schools re-
open. Please feel free to share the login provided. 

Username: parents 

Password: homelearning 

Monster Phonics follows the national curriculum and is recognised by the 
government as a key resource to be used by schools. It is both fun and engaging, 
perfect for helping parents at this time.  

We hope this helps and let’s hope we can get the little ones back to school as soon 
as possible! It is always great to hear how children love Monster Phonics, we’d be 
grateful if you could add a review to Trust Pilot. 

Best wishes 

Ingrid Connors 
Founder                   

Email info@monsterphonics.com                 
Call 0800 211 8052 
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